From: Charlotte McCabe

To: IPCN Enquiries Mailbox
Subject: Rix Creek
Date: Monday, 5 August 2019 12:20:37 PM

I object to the approval of the Rix creek mine on the grounds of the negative effects 1t will
have locally and globally.

We can not afford to emit any more carbon pollution. Already the effects of climate
change have been catastrophic. The local impacts of air and noise pollution and the
impacts on water and biodiversty are unacceptable, paticularly in an area where the
cumulative impacts of these projects are not able to be considered.

We need environment laws that require the carbon pollution of these projects to be
considered by the IPC. Having this absent from the conditions of approval is lacking in

comimon sense.

Please do not approve this mine.

Sincerely,
Charlotte McCabe
Charlotte McCabe
Newcastle Organiser
H

| acknowledge that | live and work on Awabakal land and their sovereignty was never ceded.

| work Monday to Thursdays between 9.00 am and 2.30pm





